
i am writing to support the passage of HB4005. i was raised in a rural family, where guns were in the 

house, but not properly stored. as a parent - still living in rural jackson county - it always terrified me 

when my kids would visit other homes where i assumed guns were kept. 

 

we need to make sure that people who own firearms store them responsibly and are held accountable if 

they fail to do so. thank you. 

 

- terrie martin 

5444 Coleman Creek Road 

Medford, OR 97501 

 


